
Yvette Gillespie 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 

Subject: 

Please, add to docket 20240026. 

John Plescow 
Tuesday, February 6, 2024 3:49 PM 
Consumer Correspondence; Diane Hood 

FW: To CLK Docket 20240026 

From: Diane Hood <DHOOD@PSC.STATE.FL.US> On Behalf Of Consumer Contact 

Sent: Tuesday, February 06, 2024 10:09 AM 

To: John Plescow <JPlescow@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Subject: To CLK Docket 20240026 

By DHood 

From: Webmaster <webmaster@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 

Sent: Tuesday, February 6, 2024 9:13 AM 
To: Consumer Contact <Contact@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Subject: FW: PSC Contact Form 

FYI. 

From: contact@psc.state.fl.us <contact@psc.state.fl.us> 

Sent: Monday, February 5, 2024 8:54 PM 
To: Webmaster <webmaster@PSC.STATE.FL.US>; Tamnallie10@yahoo.com 
Subject: PSC Contact Form 

Contact from a Web user regarding - General Comment/Question 

Contact Information: 

Category: General Comment/Question 
Name: Tammy Hill 
Company: 
Primary Phone: 2526751334 
Secondary Phone: 
Email Address: Tamnallie 1 O@yahoo.com 
Response requested? yes 
Comments: 

CORRESPONDENCE 
2/6/2024 
DOCUMENT NO. 00609-2024 

I just read that Teco is requesting a base rate hike, is this true and if so why the base rate? Is it to collect more 
from those of us who have paid for solar panels to help reduce our power bills and they realize that so they want 
to make sure to collect more from us? I am just sick over this and the fact that they are building more solar 
fields that we are also having to pay for but get no benefits from. Please deny the base rate hike that they are 
requesting as I fell that they are requesting it due to the number of homes that are going to solar to help reduce 
their bill and the base rate hike would be the only way for them to collect more money from those with solar. 

1 




